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Dear Sirs,

Where is the evidence that the crossing is dangerous?

The attrocious handling of this estate when it was built 

should have included a bridge but didn't - negligence on the part of 

Wiltshire County Council, Network Rail and the developers.

Now this error is being compounded by the proposal to terminate the existing crossing.

Where is the moral responsibility of those in charge? Shame on them.

Network Rail is trying to wash its hands of a wrongly perceived problem, and it is a disgrace.

If no bridge is now possible - and that has not been properly demonstrated - they should consider

a better early warning system. Certainly leaving the crossing functioning. The alternative routes
are 

not attractive pleasant or even sometimes practical. The road under the Station Road bridge is a
flooding hazard

and Network Rail and W.C.C. should get together and correct that (in any event!)

Or are we stuck with irresposible mean institutions and companies again?

Richard Wright


